Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: _ TOM COURTNEY <tom.courtney@starband.net>
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 5:05 PM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: Re: 2nd Notice of Deficient Application-TG-130088
Tina,

Yes I think the best thing to do at this point is to withdraw my application until the contract is renewed. Thanks
Tom Courtney

On Fri, Mar 8, 2013 at 10:41 AM, Leipski, Tina (UTC) <TLeipski@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Hi Tom,

So would you like to withdraw the application we currently have pending? This would get you a refund of $35.00 (the
application fee you paid). If you don’t withdraw, we will end up Dismissing and there will be no refund.

Piease let me know how you would like me to proceed from here with your application.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipsk:
Utilities & Transportation Commission
Licensing Services

360-664-1170

fax 360-586-1181




From: TOM COURTNEY [mailto:tom.courtney@starband.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 2:07 PM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: 2nd Notice of Deficient Application-TG-130088

Tina,

I will not be able to pursue the application to transfer ownership structure from Stehekin Maintenance and
Machinery to Mountain Barge Services at this time because I will not have a new contract with USDI National
Park Service until after 09/30/2013.1 will keep the application materials until then and file with the appropriate
fee. Thanks Tom Courtney



